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To whom it may concern

I am absolutely horrified and outraged at the plans that are being tried to be forced through regarding the
development of the Sainsbury’s site on Green Lanes winchmore Hill.

As a long-term resident of this area the development of this site will have a catastrophic effects on the local
residents, the transport, services, and the environment.

It is really unfair to make people suffer in this way.

It is absolutely disgraceful that this has been considered on this facility that all residents use, that being the
Sainsbury’s site.

The proposed development is being done in a very underhand fashion to try and force it through. This seems to
be the style of Enfield Council constantly.

Let it be known that us local residents will stop at nothing to oppose this and have significant influential people
that we will involve to try and block any decision around this.

Winchmore Hill is a nice area to live with good facilities and good infrastructure currently.
It is utterly unthinkable to develop the site of the Sainsbury’s store.
There are other areas that could be utilised at a further outside of this area that will not impact so hugely.

The loss of the Sainsbury store, for an example is a huge mistake to myself and other local residents who are not
able to travel and have chosen to live in a convenient and quiet area.

To decide to build to build 299 new residences is a disgrace.
You are ruining peoples lives by doing this and the stress and anxiety that you’re causing people is enormous.
The environmental impact is absolutely huge for this area and cannot be allowed to even be considered.

I bitterly oppose any part of this plan and urge you to consider the impact on everybody that is going to be
affected if you decide to take this further.

As I said we will stop at nothing to oppose this.



